
Report a Concern
If you want to report a concern in the Township of West Lincoln, please fill in the form below. Thank you for taking the time to
help keep your community safe, clean and enjoyable for everyone.

Your Contact Information
Date:

8/23/2024

Full Name: *

Sandra Van Geest

Email Address: *

sandrewv@gmail.com

Phone Number: *

905-650-8558

Street Address:

Golden Acres Drive

Concern or Complaint Information
Please select your area of concern: *

Other

Please describe the location of your concern. Include nearest intersections and other descriptive landmarks. *

Harvest Heights Subdivision (and ultimately urban township as a whole)



ssmyth
Text Box
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Please provide a description of your concern. *

As a township there is a proposed bylaw revision in review regarding the allowance of barnyard animals within 
our urban boundary. Initially when I read about this proposal, I failed to submit any concerns. However, since 
that time I have had an immediate backyard neighbour with chickens (no longer present), and I have a 
neighbour in close proximity with a rooster and chickens. The roosters 'free' alarm at our home at 5:45 am is 
not so appreciated, and the fact that the rooster crows at all hours of the day is not cool. The chicken poop that 
is produced with these free range birds is just hosed into the grass (if hosed at all) and will most certainly 
increase the rat population within our subdivision. Also not cool.

We moved to our current home 21 years ago. We love the small town feel of Smithville, and we love our 
neighbourhood. The occasional farm smells that come because of our surrounding farm community is 
something that does not bother us. The farmers were here first. Chickens living in subdivisions where the rats 
will affect more than just 'the farm' is not fair to those of us who have made this community our home. We can 
not buy the warfarin that farmers use to control rat populations. At this point we are quite concerned about the 
long term effects of the township passing a ByLaw allowing this practice. 

Please to not pass a bylaw that allows farm animals in town.

Would you like to provide an image of the issue? *

Yes No

Do you want to provide any additional information? *

Yes No

Would you like us to personally respond to you about your concern? *

Yes No


























